Craig, Sondra

From: Kris Padesky <kpadesky@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 1:46 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: 8th St N

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from kpadesky@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Am writing to you about the proposed vacating of 8th St N. My family (Besl's) own the marsh land behind S and S framing. As a family who have owned this land for many years, I feel this would limit the access to our property. As some of my family have attended the meeting about this proposal, no one from S and S even attended. We have paid the taxes on this property without fail, so why take away our access? Truthfully, if it was that important to S and S, wouldn't they be at last nights meeting? Thank you for your time. Kristine Padesky Sent from my iPad